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Dear Parents,                        20th May 2019 

 

We are planning an educational visit for our Year 6 Class to Warwick Castle on Tuesday 16th July.    The 

educational focus for the trip is History (Attack and Defence).  The children will enjoy a workshop entitled ‘Attack 

and Defence’ and a self-guided tour.  More information can be seen at https://www.warwick-castle.com/schools/.   

The coach will leave school promptly at 8.00 a.m. and return at approximately 5.30 p.m. 

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch as well as snacks for mid-morning and afternoon. Children may wear non-

uniform clothes, which are suitable for a school visit, and sensible footwear, e.g. trainers. Children may bring 

spending money for which they are solely responsible.  Please let us know if your child suffers from travel sickness 

or any other medical condition, which may affect them on this visit. 

 

In order for this trip to go ahead, a contribution of £28.50 is required.  This covers coach hire, entry to Warwick 

Castle and all teaching resources.  Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received, the trip will not take 

place.  Please complete the form below and return to school by Friday 21st June.  Contributions will be refunded in 

full should the trip be cancelled.  There is the facility to pay for this trip on the Sims Pay online payment system.  

Please speak to Mrs. Clarke in the School Office if you have any queries about this. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

S. Harrison (Mrs.)    

Class Teacher     

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Year 6 Educational Visit to Warwick Castle – Tuesday 16th July 2019 

 

Name of Child:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I would like/not like* my child to take part in the visit to Warwick Castle. 

 

I enclose my contribution of £28.50/payment made online.*  

 

Medical information: ……………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer)              *Please delete as necessary 

 

Name:  ……………………………………………………………………………… (Please print) 
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